
June 16, 2022 

Dear Friends and Honored Guests, 

Please accept my warmest greetings and congratulations as you spend this evening together 

paying tribute to the Women of Achievement at the BQLI Region Women’s League for 

Conservative Judaism Gala. Indeed, there are many worthy individuals assembled tonight. 

Tonight, we celebrate them, and we celebrate the BQLI Region Women’s League for 

Conservative Judaism for their tremendous efforts throughout Brooklyn, Queens, and Long 

Island, as they have worked tirelessly and diligently to make a difference in the lives of 

others through their contributions to community and their strong commitment to the 

members of their congregations. 

I would like to congratulate Louise Goldberg, Tracey B. Simon, Dr. Felice Schulman-

Marcus, Charney Greenberg, Lauren Pollack, Blayne Peltzman, Nancy Goldstein, Ruth 

Zelman, Diane Hershkowitz, and Elissa Greenberg, as well as a “little sister,” Raia Honig. 

They have all went way above the call of duty in the selfless dedication, commitment, and 

loyalty, they have shown to their respective temple and synagogue community. 

Sincerely, 

Bruce A. Blakeman 

County Executive 

Office of the County Executive 
1550 Franklin Avenue 

Mineola, New York 11501 




